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Date :   April 16, 2019 
 

Time:   11:00  A.M. 
 

Description: 
 
View from roadway looking 
east at of B-59-48.  
 

 

 

 

Date :   April 16, 2019 
 

Time:   11:00  A.M. 
 

Description: 
 
Settled approach 
sidewalk at southwest 
wing. Approach to be 
replaced during rehab. 
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Date :   April 16, 2019 
 

Time:   11:00  A.M. 
 

Description: 
 
Strip seal expansion joint 
at west abutment. Strip 
seal glands at both 
abutments to be replaced. 
 

 

 

 

Date :   April 16, 2019 
 

Time:   11:00  A.M. 
 

Description: 
 
Minor section loss in 
cover plate of expansion 
joint at median. Cover 
plates to be repaired as 
required. 
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Date :   April 16, 2019 
 

Time:   11:00  A.M. 
 

Description: 
 
Typical curb and parapet 
cracking and spalling at 
north curb and parapet. 
Concrete surface repair 
and curb repair to be 
performed during 
rehabilitation.  
 

 

 

 

Date :   April 16, 2019 
 

Time:   11:00  A.M. 
 

Description: 
 
Concrete spalling at 
median to be repaired 
during rehabilitation. 
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Date :   April 16, 2019 
 

Time:   11:00  A.M. 
 

Description: 
 
Typical bearing at 
abutment. Bearings at 
abutments and piers to be 
cleaned and repainted.  
 

 

 

 

Date :   April 16, 2019 
 

Time:   11:00  A.M. 
 

Description: 
 
Vertical crack in 
abutment. All cracks in 
abutment and abutment 
backwall to be filled per 
“Epoxy Crack Sealing” bid 
item. 
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Date :   April 16, 2019 
 

Time:   11:00  A.M. 
 

Description: 
 
Edge of deck concrete 
spall to be repaired during 
rehabilitation. 
 

 

 

 

Date :   April 16, 2019 
 

Time:   11:00  A.M. 
 

Description: 
 
Typical cracking and 
spalling at south parapet. 
Concrete surface repair to 
be performed during 
rehabilitation.  
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Date :   April 16, 2019 
 

Time:   11:00  A.M. 
 

Description: 
 
Cracks in concrete overlay 
to be sealed during 
rehabilitation. 
 

 

 

 

Date :   April 16, 2019 
 

Time:   11:00  A.M. 
 

Description: 
 
Looking upstream at        
B-59-48.  
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